Support yes on house bill 2740

With wages growing along with operating expenses, we need an increase. The increase would help us fund employee health
benefits to attract solid workforce applicants by making us a more desirable place to work, perhaps even make it a career. An
increase would help us also invest back into the system in keeping our stores modern. The data shows how outdated our
commission structure is.

Thanks in advance for your support



